
 
 

Multi-Use Games Areas 

Introduction 

Lowestoft Town Council has six Multi-Use Games Areas (MUGAs), at Britten Road, Clarkes 
Lane, Fen Park, Gunton Community Park, Normanston Park and Whitton Green. 

A request was made for an item to be added to the Assets, Inclusion and Development 
Committee’s agenda to review the condition of the MUGAs, after a visitor to the Clarkes Lane 
MUGA requested that the Town Council consider installing a softer surface. 

Our MUGAs are inspected routinely by our Grounds Maintenance Team, and independent 
quarterly and annual inspections are also carried out at the same time as the play area 
inspections. 

These are the results of our most recent annual inspections, from August 2024: 
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Clarkes Lane 
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Gunton Community Park 

 

Normanston Park 
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Whitton Green 

 

 

Conclusion 

You will see from the inspection reports above that most of the sites have several findings, 
however these are all relatively minor. Findings are reported to the Grounds Maintenance Team 
to address, or quotations sought for more specialist works. I would suggest that no urgent works 
are required, however I can liaise with our Parks and Grounds Maintenance Manager about 
scheduling in these works or seeking quotations if required. 


